THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

February 12, 2014

Mr. Leo Pavlát Jewish Museum in Prague U Staré školy 1 110 00 Prague 1 Czech Republic

Dear Leo:

We want to extend our deepest thanks for lending us such a special treasure. We were honored to use the menorah during our Hanukkah reception at the White House. Jewish traditions have brought people and nations together in the spirit of faith and love, and it was a privilege to include this precious piece of history in our celebration.

Thank you, again. We appreciate your gracious gesture, and we wish you all the best.

Sincerely,

michelle Obarna